
  
  
  
  

 
 

 
Bidfood statement: Adverse weather update – Storm Darragh 

Saturday, 7th December 2024  

 

“Due to the extreme weather conditions across the UK as a result of Storm Darragh 
and a rare RED warning issued by the Met Office for western and southern coastal 
regions of Wales and the Bristol Channel, including parts of Bristol and Cardiff, to 
ensure the safety of our employees, we’ve made the decision to not operate our 

deliveries during the hours the red weather warning is in place, as per government 
guidance.  

“The safety of our employees is of paramount importance to us and so we are 
continuously assessing weather and safety risks, as well as the road network, to 
ensure that our deliveries are fully up and running once it is safe to do so. We 
appreciate this will therefore cause delays to deliveries and are sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause.” 

 

 

 


